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August 14, 2019 

 
Ms. Margo Franklin         
Director of Employee Relations  
Milwaukee County Dept of Human Resources 
901 North 9th Street, Suite 210 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
 
Re: Milwaukee County Members: Wage Increase Voting Results  
 
Dear Ms. Franklin,  

The Milwaukee Building Trades held a meeting with our members currently employed by 

Milwaukee County on Monday, July 8th. During this meeting, they voted to accept the 2% raise 

increase proposed by the County for 2019. The effective date of this increase is June 16, 2019. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dan Bukiewicz 
President 


